
 

  

 

 

Friday, August 30, 2013 

Hi Families! 

We had a great week!  Routines are getting established, expectations are being learned and 
met, and we are starting to roll along! 
 
Next Tuesday evening, Sept. 3 is Meet the Teacher Night for the parents.  Sessions start at 7:05 
and 7:45, with a general session with Pam DeVuyst at 6:30.  All parents are strongly 
encouraged to attend as we will be presenting about curriculum as well as grade level and 
classroom expectations. 
 

• Monday, Sept. 2:  No School—Labor Day Holiday 
• Tuesday, Sept. 3:  Library Checkout 
• Wed., Sept. 4:       Counselor Visit 
• Thurs., Sept. 5:     Spelling Test 
• Friday, Sept. 6:     Weekly Computation Week 2 due! 

 
Reading: 
This week we will continue to work with the comprehension skills of determining important 
information and determining the author’s purpose for writing.  Word work will have us 
practicing the long i sound spelled i_e, igh, ie, and y and contractions.  The spelling skill this 
week is Vce words.  We will also be involved with dictionary work. 
 
Math: 
We will continue to work with odd and even strategies and in Topic 1:  Understanding Addition 
and Subtraction. 
 
Science: 
We will continue to study plants and their structures. 
 
 


